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Southern California Edison Company
P, 0. Box 800

2244 Valnut Grove Avenue

Rosemead, California 91770

Attentfon: Dr, L, T, Papay, Vice President
Advanced Engineering

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated January 28, 1983, ifnforming us of the
steps you have taken to correct {tems which we brought to your attention
in our letter dated December 29, 1982, Your corrective actions will be
verified during a future inspection.

We look forward to your planned May 1, 1983 submittal describing the
results of the reassessment and your planned actions regarding the
Operational Radiation Monitoring System,

Your cooperation with us 1s appreciated,

Sincerely,

H. E. Book, Chief
Radiological Safety Branch

bcc: RSB, Document Control Desk (RIDS)
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